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My name is Chad Wiley and I work at Active Water Sports. I am writing to express my 

opposition to SB 1589. This bill would have a drastic effect on both my personal and 

professional life. I spend lots of time on the river boating, fishing, paddleboarding, etc. 

The river is a place that all Oregonians should have equal access to recreation.  

 

I am all for safe, responsible boating on the river and preserving this beautiful stretch 

of the river but SB 1589 unfairly targets a select group of river users.  


